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aguspsm@yahoo.com
Saturday, March 13, 2010 12:34 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of retail fore trading

Dear Sirs,
We are one of FXDD clients that do not agree on cftc proposed regulations concerning leverage retail forex trading.
Thank you.
Sent from my BlackBerry®
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